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							      Senior Rabbi:   Rabbi Paul Freedman
							            Rabbi: Rabbi David-Yehuda Stern


 Opportunity for Rabbi or Cantor
Part-time (0.25FTE)
Radlett Reform Synagogue is a thriving and expanding community that is currently connecting with 850 families. Although our building is in Radlett, our members, including many young families, live throughout Hertfordshire and beyond. Our online programmes over the last year have been varied, innovative and well received.
We are now planning for the next stages of our future and would welcome expressions of interest from rabbis who are interested in working either full or part-time. Working as part of our clergy team, you will have an opportunity to develop your skills and interests, including areas of rabbinic work that you find most stimulating and rewarding.
We are especially keen to speak to rabbis who wish to find out more about how we can work together to our mutual advantage.  If you wish you explore this opportunity informally, Rabbi Paul Freedman and Rabbi DY Stern are available for confidential conversations.
To formally apply, in-line with our safer recruitment policy, please complete our application form and submit covering letter highlighting the added value you can bring to our community and why you feel Radlett is the place to be. All applications will be treated in the strictest confidence throughout the recruitment process.
Please [click here] for more information and application form
Deadline:  24th June 2024
Apply in confidence to:
Rabbi Paul Freedman
rabbipaul@radlettreform.org.uk

Radlett Reform Synagogue is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and vulnerable adults and expects all staff to share this commitment. Background checks and an enhanced DBS (or equivalent overseas check) will be required
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